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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Bob Clark-Riddell
Subject: RE: 1230 14th Street - Draft CAP Submittal

Bob,

Based upon your request, the schedule for Draft CAP and Pilot Test Work Plan submittal is extended to January
18, 2008.

Regards,

Jemry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax

jerry. wickham@acgov.org

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [mailto:BRIddell@pangeaeny.com]
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2008 10:22 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: 1230 14th Street - Draft CAP Submittal

Jerry,

Pangea has nearly completed the requested Draft CAP and Pilot Test Work Plan. We are currently awaiting
some useable electronic files from Shell’ consultant to make the report more complete and better organized.
However, if we do not receive the electronic information within a few days, we will submit the report in a slightly
diminished form by the end of the week (January 18, 2008).

Pangea therefore respectfully fequests an extension until January 18, 2008 for report submittal. Please contact
me with any questions or comments. Thank you.

Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.

Principal Engineer

Pangea Environmental Services, Inc.
(510) 435.8664 Phone

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2007 2:19 PM

To: Bob Clark-Riddell

Subject: RE: 1230 14th Street - Draft CAP?

Directive letter attached.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alomeda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA $4502-6577
510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax

1/15/2008




